
   

October 9, 2020 

Dear North Syracuse Central School District Families,  
 
We were notified today that a school bus driver in the District has tested positive for COVID-19. 
The driver was last at work and transported some students from Allen Road Elementary School, 
Holy Family, Immaculate Conception, and OCM BOCES on Monday and Tuesday, October 5th 
and 6th. We have already reached out to the families of the students possibly exposed while 
Onondaga County Health Department is in the process of doing their contact tracing.  
 
As always, parents should monitor their child for any symptoms associated with COVID 19 and 
contact their health care provider if their child becomes symptomatic.  
 
We appreciate your support and understanding on this matter. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please reference the District website at www.nscsd.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 
North Syracuse Central School District 

 

 5355 West Taft Road 
North Syracuse, NY  13212 

dbowles@nscsd.org 315-218-2150 
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